
Report of Historic Technical Committee
for SAMSC Meeting 17 November 2020

There  have  been  no  meetings  of  the  Historic  Technical  Committee  since  the  last
meeting of SAMSC.

The only news is that I have been invited to continue to serve on the committee for a
further two years.

As always if anyone has any issue they wish to be raised then let me know.

Graham Couser


